
Department of the Treasury

Information Collection Request – Justification for Non-Substantive Change

Air Carrier Loan and Payroll Support Programs 

OMB No. 1505-0263

Mar 10, 2021

Treasury requests a non-substantive change of OMB Control No. 1505-0263 in order to add to 

documents related to the recently cleared Certification of Your Recall Notice Requirement form.   The 

version of the form that will appear in the online portal, which contains no substantive changes to the 

information being collected.  The online portal version of this form will be easier for applicants to 

complete and for Treasury to process as it is integrated with the PSP application.  These screenshots do 

not affect the previously approved burden.


